Great weather and games mark Holy Cross festivities

Holy Cross hosted their Fifth
Annual Agricultural Fair on Au-
gust 25 and 26.

Beginning Friday, we had
games at 1:00 p.m., starting with
a bike race, all ages participated.
Each game had cash prizes.
Games were held throughout the
day. We also had great weather.
Later, there were hamburgers and
hot dogs for sale.

Exhibits were taken in from
3:00-6:30 p.m.. We had a lot of
exhibits entered, from water
beetles to garden vegetables.

There were many grand prize win-
ners.

Games started at 11:00 a.m. on
Saturday ,with basketball free-
throw. More games were played
throughout the day such as fish
cutting, baby race, piggy back
race, jello eating contest, and
agutuk contest(fish ice-cream).
Later that evening we had a pot-
luck, awards, and door prizes.

We would like toextend a tre-
mendous thank you to all our vol-
unteers who made our fair pos-
sible. Thank you: Sandra R,

Demientieff, Carolyn Richards,
Cheryl A. Demientiff, Debbie
Tumer, Angela Demientieff, Sis-
ter Maureen, Margie Edwards,
Phillip and Helena Demientieff,
Yvonne King Julie Demientieff,
Brenda Simms, James Anthony
Ir., Ben Peters, Rosalie Anthony,
Freda Walton, Alden and Judi
Walker, David R. Walker, Rod and
Beth Weston, Ted Wilcox, Zelma
Dick, Melissa King, Frank and
Mary Jo Turner and Robyn
Demientieff.

We would like to acknowledge

these companies and people for their
generous contnibutions. We had a lot
of great door prizes thanks to them,
Alvin and Cheryl M. Demientieff
Video Rental, Alaska Village Electric
Co-op., Bush Tell Inc., Yukon-
Kuskukwim Health Corp., Holy
Cross Traditional Council, Clara
Demientieff, Tanana Chiefs Confer-
ence, Inc., Holy Cross Oil Co., Holy
Cross Stop & Shop, Cuts & Curls-
R. Demientieff, Holy Cross City
Council, National Bank of Alaska,

KMart, Wal Mart, Sam’s Club,

Mark Air Express, Angela
Demientieff, Agnes Simms,
Harriet Walker, A & J Variety,
Holy Cross Mercantile and Holy
Cross School. Thank you for sup-
porting Holy Cross Fifth Annual
Agricultural Fair. We are looking
forward to next year.

This story submitted by the
Agricultural Fair Committee:
Sharon Whitley, Cheryl A.
Demientieff, Debbie Turner,
Carolyn Richards, Sister
Maureen, Sandra R. Demientieff



